
 
 
You may have seen that this app 'seesaw' will no longer be used as of 
Friday. 
All communication will be sent via our school website / school spider.  
 
This last week has been so busy but so fabulous. The show was a huge 
success and my goodness, did we preform our hearts out. We hope you 
enjoyed watching us. Thank-you for sending in the Christmas tops.  
Next week, our final week, will be as busy with lots of festive events. 
Wednesday is our Christmas party so please send in Christmas clothes as 
our party is in the afternoon. We will also be having a special visitor 
delivering gifts. Please keep this a secret so it has the magical surprise. 
Thank you for all your support over the first term. It is always the hardest 
and longest term. We wish you all a well deserved break, enjoy seeing 
family and friends, adventures and to those who celebrate Christmas, we 
hope it's special. Also to welcoming the New Year in.  
 
Many thanks, 
EYFS team 
 


